
Albany County Fire District #1 Special Meeting November 14, 2018 
 

Albany County Fire District #1 Special Board meeting called to order at 4:45 pm.  Board 
members present were Art Sigel, Joe Witt and Jon Essley. 
 
This special meeting is called as an Executive Session open to the public to discuss the Central 
Station project.  The Board received four responses to the Request for Expressions of Interest 
for a construction manager.  These responses were evaluated earlier.  The principle objective is 
to get the building up with the appropriate number of garage doors at this time.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:57 pm. 
 
    Respectfully Submitted, 
    Michele Turner, ACFD#1 Administrative Assistant 
 


